
Barrow Railway  
Station Adoption Group 
Sunday 3rd July 22 

 

Another great turn out today with 8 volunteers tackling the bicycle area just 
outside the station. It was getting rather overgrown so a bit dark and gloomy 
for anyone needing to use it, especially in the dark hours. After a quick trim, 
it’s now looking a lot ligther and twice the size.   
 
We do intend to brighten the place up further once permission from East 
Midlands Railways has been granted. Thanks Team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to the team today: Jane, Andrew, Honor Annette, Steve, Linda, Julie, Bill 
 

Date of next task: Sunday 7th August 10:00 
 


